April 5 2017
To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter as my highest recommendation of the auger cast company, Florida
Foundation, Corp. | have had the opportunity to work with Florida Foundation, Corp over the
past 2 years through a variety of new construction and additional projects. Florida Foundation,
Corp has demonstrated a professional, proficient and ethical environment during this time.

Their efforts in providing excellent service and maintaining their projects on schedule is one of

their many qualities on why we maintain a business relationship.

Please feel free to call me directly if you would like additional information regarding ELA
Construction relationship with Florida Foundation, Corp.

Sincerely,

Eduardo L. Abril
President ELA Construction
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